
 
 
21 November 2023 
 
Gauteng  to officially open the upgraded K73 Allandale Road  
 
The Gauteng Provincial Government (GPG), led by Premier Panyaza 
Lesufi will on Wednesday, 22  November 2023 officially open the 
upgraded K73 Allandale Road, in Midrand, Johannesburg.  
 
The multi-million rand road project involved the construction of a dual 
carriageway of the new road section between Montrose and Allandale 
Roads, upgrading of Woodmead Drive and Allandale Road as well as the 
construction of a bridge along the road. 
 
The upgrade of the road has made a significant improvement in traffic 
flow by alleviating traffic congestion, making commuting and vehicle 
mobility smoother and more efficient around the Midrand area. 
 
The project provided jobs to local communities and saw 34 SMME sub-
contractors awarded construction work such as kerbing, paving, concrete 
channels, stormwater pipes, subsoils and ancillary works, plant hire, 
training  as well as security. 
 
Media are invited to the launch that is scheduled as follows: 
Date: Wednesday, 22 November 2023 
Time: 11h00 
Venue: Allandale Road,Midrand 
 
 
Members of the media are requested to confirm their attendance with 
Tshitahe Rofhiwa on 065 663 4819 or via email on 
Rofhiwa.Tshitahe@gauteng.gov.za  
 
ENDS/ 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Provincial Government 
 
For enquiries, contact Sizwe Pamla, Spokesperson for Gauteng 
Premier, Panyaza Lesufi on 0609756794 or on 
sizwe.pamla@gauteng.gov.za and the Department of Roads and 
Transport’s Head of Communications Ms Melitah Madiba on 073 644 
993 
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